HOGGAR DOGGAR

Scholarship 2019
The Hoggar Doggar’s are offering a scholarship to a graduating Senior from Concrete High School.  They are asking for a letter of interest, 2 letters of recommendation, a high school transcript, resume, and an essay outlining your plans for furthering your education, what you plan to go into and where you are thinking of accomplishing these plans.

All application materials are to be completed and returned  by May 8th, 2019.

Return to:
Jim Newby

Concrete High School

· DUE DATE:  May 8th, 2019
